
 
May I take this opportunity to wish everyone a  

VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR  

from all of us at The Whitley!  
  

WALKING NATIVITY- Wednesday 19th December 

This starts at the Salvation Army at 3.15pm and ends at St. Cuthbert’s Church about 4.00pm. There will be 

short stops to tell the story at Trinity, Help Hub and the Market Place along the way. If you would like to 

join in they will be at the Market Place around 3.30pm. Refreshments will be served in church at the end. 

 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Our Superheroes this week are BAMBURGH CLASS with 99% - CONGRATULATIONS! 

Ford 98%   Alnwick 96%   Dunstanburgh 90%   Chillingham 95% 

Blue 92%   Yellow 96%   Belsay 90% Warkworth 98% Lindisfarne 95% 

OUR SCHOOL TARGET IS 97% FOR 2018/19 

 

SALVATION ARMY TOY APPEAL 

Thank you to everyone who sent in toys for the Christmas appeal – this will make a huge difference to some 

families this festive season. 

 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 

Our performances this week went well and we are very proud of all the children.  Thanks to you all for 

coming along and for your generous donations – we raised an amazing £227 for Shelter. 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY -Wednesday 19th December  

We are having a non-uniform day. The children can wear Christmassy clothes if they wish! 

 

PARTY TIME! 

Monday 17th December –Year 3  

Tuesday 18th December – Year 2 

Wednesday 19th December – Year 4 

Thursday 20th December – Year 1 

 

LAST DAY - Friday 21st December  

This is our CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY so the children can wear them if they wish!! 

9.00am Coffee and mince pies in the hall  

WE WILL BE DRAWING THE RAFFLE AT 9.10am  

9.20am Walk to church  

9.30am CAROL SERVICE at ST CUTHBERT’S CHURCH 

1.30pm FINAL CHRISTMAS SING SONG—ALL WELCOME! 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 2.00pm 

 

SCHOOL OPENS AGAIN ON TUESDAY 8th JANUARY 
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